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I find this horribly disturbing,  it will absolutely kill small farmers and businesses.  This 

is the best thing about Oregon. If you want more good people to move away,  this is 

the breaking point. How awful and disgusting who ever is behind this!! 

     I Hugely apprise this!!!! 

      Kathy Colby 


